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Dear Health Committee,

I would like to express my opposition to the forthcoming abortion bill to terminate the
 lives of full term unborn babies. I request that you also will oppose this bill and reject it
 outright. I believe that any member of parliament who votes in favour of this proposed
 piece of disgraceful legislation is so morally bankrupt he/she should not hold any position
 in public office.

Just because there are those who are vocal and demanding does not make what is outlined
 in the abortion bill/s morally correct. Human life should remain to be held in high regard
 in our great nation. 

Also, the attempt to gag free speach by way of protest infront of any clinic is undemocratic
 and un-Australian. 

My sincere thanks for continuing to serve our community and our wonderful state of
 Queensland.

Kind regards,

Cherise Durham
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